
                                                        SEMINAR REPORT 

Department of Arabic organised a seminar in association with IQAC ‘BE FAMILIAR WITH ARABIC 

LANGUAGE ’ on 2nd April 2024 Spoke about Arabic language, it’s importance and it’s 

opportunities. All department students participate in the programme. 

 

 

 

 

                             PROGRAMME CHART 

DATE: 2nd April 2024 

TIME: 11:00 AMTO 12:30 PM 

WELCOME SPEECH: JEREENA T U (HOD Department of Arabic) 

INAUGURATION: SHAFI (Vice Principal ) 

RESOURCE PERSON:  MURSHID M (Asst Professor, Assabah Arabic College) 

FELICITATION: ANFAS P (Student, BBA) 

VOTE OF THANKS: MOHAMMED SHAMIL (Student, BA English) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 


